From:
 20 April 2018 18:23

 To:
 Sild, Thomas

 Subject:
 re, being overlooked

Dear Mr Sild

I'm sorry, but I forget to mention in my first letter of objection for planning consent at 99 Camden Road, 2018/0824/P.

Another important fact, from our point of view, is that every inch of our garden will now be overlooked by the changed and enlarged windows on the upper back elevation of their building.

So please can you add this point to my reasons for objecting to planning consent being granted for the added and the elarged windows.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely